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Yearend June 2019  

 

A Message from the Principal about Staffing for Next Year 
Another school year has come to a close and so it is time to say good-bye to staff members who 
will be moving on and welcome new staff members to our team. We are saying goodbye to our 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Carroll Glidden and will welcome Mrs. Candice McLeod as our new 
Assistant Principal.  Mrs. Glidden is off to Sifton School and Mrs. McLeod comes to us from 
Tofield School. Educational Assistants that are staying at Chester Ronning are Mrs. Bouck, Mrs. 
Lynch, Mrs. Deleeuw, Mrs. Forre, Mrs. Eshpeter, Mrs. Mazur, Mrs. Kostura and Mrs. Schapansky. 
Mrs. Green will continue as our Learning Commons Facilitator. Mrs. Bennett is moving and will be 
leaving Chester Ronning. 
 
Furthermore, Pat McManus, one of our incredible Administrative Assistant is moving on to other 
adventures and Janeece MacKay will be working full time again. Joining us will be Ms. Trudy 
Bratrud from Holden School and Mr. Craig Jensen from Charlie Killam School.  Miss Walker will 
continue to cover Carly Olson’s maternity leave, until she returns. Teachers leaving Chester 
Ronning will be Mrs. Amanda Norrie and Ms. Christine Hauck. Best wishes go out to all staff 
leaving Chester Ronning. 
  
POSITION                                         TEACHERS 
Pre-School            Mrs. Schuster 
Full-Day ECS                   Mrs. Doering 
M/W: T/TH ECS            Mrs. Foss 
Grade 1                            Mrs. Campbell, Mrs. Anderson 
Grade 2                            Ms. Bratrud, Mrs. Kroetch, Mrs. Laberge 
Grade 3                       Mrs. Stuber, Mrs. Pacholek 
Grade 4                             Miss Walker, Mr. Pederson 
Grade 5                             Mrs. Cunningham (Lang), Mrs. Berg, Mr. Jensen 
Physical Education        Mr. MacKay 
  
  
Wishing everyone a wonderful summer, 
  
Mr. Brian Horbay 
Principal 

 

Student Contact info 

Please teach your child, your (parent) contact info (cell phone number and address) – 

It is important that they know how to get in touch with you. 

 

Milk Cards 

There has been a change to the program for the next year.  Any student who had milk 

remaining on their cards will be given their milk in the fall (October likely) and then 

the program will end. Students with full/unused milk cards will be refunded in their 

online student account.  This program will not run next school year. 

 

 

 



 

 

Next year  

Summer hours and registration 

The office will be closed July 1 – August 25 and will open for new registrations on the following 

days in August: 

26 – Open for Registration (12pm – 3pm) 

27 - Open for Registration (9am – 3pm) 

28 - Open for Registration (9am – 3pm)  

29 – Closed for professional learning 

30 – Open for Registration (9am – 3pm) 

 

Upcoming Dates in September: 

3 – First Day of classes for grade 1-5. 

5 – Early dismissal at 2:23pm for staff meeting. 

20 – Professional Learning for staff; no school for students. 

 

Upcoming Dates in October: 

3 – Early dismissal at 2:23pm for staff meeting. 

11 – Staff Collaboration day – no school for students. 

14 – Thanksgiving – school is closed. 

25 - Professional Learning for staff; no school for students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Make sure that you have opted in to 

receive school messages! Text “yes” to 

978338. 

 


